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Despite being on the job less than a week, DHS Secretary
Kristi Putnam jumped right in and answered questions at the

January meeting.

The Medicaid Client Voice Council seeks to
amplify voices and increase feedback from
the clients of Medicaid-funded programs. 

““Good policy and really working with people and
building collaborative ideas and new practices is
what I love to do. I love seeing Cabinets work
together. So, one of the things hopefully you will
see a lot of is the Department of Human Services
reaching out to the Departments of Education,
Corrections, and all the other Cabinets because I
think the best work done is work that we do
together.” 

Kristi Putnam

MEDICAID CLIENT VOICE COUNCIL
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Melissa Weatherton, DHS Director of the Division of Developmental Disabilities Services, told
Council members about how American Rescue Plan funding is being used to improve home
and community-based services in Arkansas. “We’re improving services for clients with IDD
(intellectual and developmental disabilities), behavioral health, and those that are physically
disabled or aging.” Weatherton explained that over $100 million dollars has been made
available to providers to fund $1,000 recruitment bonuses, up to $15,000 retention bonuses,
and $3,500 for providers serving people with complex care needs. The money must be used
by March 31, 2024. Council members requested and were provided with a list of all the
providers statewide that have received funding for this initiative, which also includes
enabling technology, an educational campaign, community-based crisis response system
training, and improved transitions.
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Division of County Operations Director Mary Franklin told Council members that automatic enrollment in
Medicaid programs will end on April 1. Over 400,000 Arkansans were allowed to remain enrolled in
Medicaid programs during the Public Health Emergency even though many were not eligible under normal
circumstances. “We want everyone who is eligible for services at DHS to receive those services. But we
also have a charge to make sure that those who are receiving the services are eligible so that we maximize
the resources that are available to serve everybody."

Council members asked questions on a variety of
topics, including the upcoming end to
continuous Medicaid enrollment. Several noted
that the expected increase in workload for DHS
staff will hit during a hiring freeze. Deputy
Director Mann informed members that extra help
is being added/reallocated, and contractors are
being considered to help with inquiries and
appeals. Members also discussed the idea of
community-based response teams to assist with
children and adults experiencing a mental-health
crisis and the need to raise wages for health care
workers in general. Newly elected Council Vice-Chairperson Kristin Arnold 

Next Council Meeting
Tuesday, March 28th, 11 a.m.-2.p.m.
AFMC Campus

DHS Deputy Director of Health and State Medicaid Director Janet
Mann and DHS Director of County Operations Mary Franklin

Council member CaSandra Glover
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Frank Hellmer
 Little Rock

Deandriea Bass-Carrigan
Conway

CaSandra Glover
Searcy

Naythan Dyke
Fort Smith

Laura Cartwright
Fayetteville

Kristen Arnold
Conway

Alison Caballero
Little Rock

Brittany Gilmore
DeQueen

Gale Hollaway
Jonesboro

Kevin Hoover
Eureka Springs

Heather Honaker
Little Rock

Etandra McClure
West Memphis

Debra Eckl
LIttle Rock 

Ketty Koniske
Pocahontas

Michele Lappin
White County

Bradley Ledgerwood
Cash
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Betty Raiford
Pine BLuff

Jerry Watson
Pine BLuff

Reba Shipley
Jonesboro

Amanda Sanders
Mountain Home

Michelle Pedro
Springdale

Yolanda Traylor
Little Rock

Daronda Williams
Prescott


